

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Mobile Phone Parental Consent Form

Dear Parent/Carer

In accordance with our mobile phone policy, if your child is bringing in a mobile phone to school on a regular basis, please could you sign the form below to give your permission for your child to do this and remind them of our school policy.

 No smart phones allowed. Your child needs to bring their phone to the school office first thing in the morning before they getheir classroom. The school bears no responsibility for the loss or damage to a mobile phone Your child's phone should be appropriately marked so that they can recognise it Should your child be found using their phone inappropriately, the school reserves the right 	
withdraw this privilege and they will no longer be able to bring their phone into school.	
Thank you.	
Yours sincerely	
Scott Tait	
Head teacher	
MOBILE PHONE PARENTAL CONSENT	
I/we give permission for our child (name) in	
Class to bring their mobile phone into school.	
We have read the policy and understand its implications	
Signed	
Date	

PLEASE RETURN PERMISSION SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE. THANK YOU









